
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
As you are all aware, considerable confusion can occur during the transportation of our CTE/EFA 
students to and from their respective schools and off-site locations. 
 
Our district transportation offices would like to have immediate (within 5 minutes) contact from a 
site when bus problems arise.  For example, if a bus has not arrived at Conservation Biology to pick 
up Kalamazoo Central students for their return trip to school, contact the transportation 
coordinator immediately so that it may be resolved in a timely manner.   
 
 
WHEN CALLING TRANSPORTATION, PLEASE GIVE THEM THE 
INFORMATION THEY NEED, SUCH AS: 
 

“THE 9:45 BUS #______ PICKING UP KALAMAZOO CENTRAL STUDENTS AT 
HERONWOOD HAS NOT ARRIVED.” 

 
Please contact the Kalamazoo RESA Transportation Coordinator:  
 

Kris DeRyder  269-491-7928 
 

      CTE Office 269-250-9300 
 

 
 
 
 
 
If you need additional assistance, or if you are dealing with a persistent problem with transportation, 
please contact your CTE or EFA Coordinator. 
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